
 
 

 
Bulletin 19: 10 Apr 2014 
 
 
Royal Visit Monday 14th April 2014 – Roadwork Restrictions 
 
Please be aware that on Monday:  
 

1. Contractors with existing sites may be asked to reduce the impact or 
remove the site for this day – a TMC will contact you this week should 
worksite amendment or removal be required. 

2. For Maintenance Contractors: Works utilising Service Agreements 
within the CBD (Four Avenue Area) are not permitted on this day. 

3. For SCIRT Contractors: Works utilising the 1-day Service Agreement 
plans within the CBD (Four Avenue Area) are not permitted on this 
day. 

4. Works outside of the CBD area can continue utilising Service 
Agreements, however, please be reminded that any activity that breaks 
ground/intrusive works is only permitted with an approved road space 
booking. 

 
Business as usual resumes on Tuesday 15th April.  
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 
 
Simon Harty BE Civil (Hons)  
Temporary Traffic Management Team Leader 
CTOC Christchurch Transport Operations Centre 
A partnership of CCC, NZTA and Ecan 
 
Email TMC@ccc.govt.nz  


